
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfmn@localaccess. com 

2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 
Olympia, Washington 98512 

September 30, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, W A 98503 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces§localaccess. com 

Re: Stroh's Water Company, Inc.- New TariffWN U-3 Canceling TariffWN U-2 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

The purpose of this filing is to update the Company's tariff. The proposed changes to the 
Company's existing tariff are needed to address situations in today's business environment. 

The basic rates are not increasing. However, there are new charges for non-recurring 
services. These are one-time charges that occur under specific circumstances, not monthly charges. 
A copy of the customer notice is enclosed. 

Mr. Rothenberg has authority to issue tariff sheets on behalf of the Company. The 
undersigned has authority to file tariff sheets on behalf of the Company. 
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